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June 26, 2024 

ERRATA TO NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE COMMENTS  

ON BIENNIAL CONSERVATION REPORTS  

 

Re:  2022-2023 Biennial Conservation Reports 

 

Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista Utilities, Dockets UE-210826 (Electric), UG-210827 

(Natural Gas) 

Cascade Natural Gas Company, Docket UG-210838 

Northwest Natural Gas Company d/b/a NW Natural, Docket UG-210831 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, Docket UE-210830 

Puget Sound Energy, Dockets UE-210822 (Electric), UG-210823 (Natural Gas) 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

On June 24, 2024, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a 

Notice of Opportunity to File Written Comments and Notice of Recessed Open Meeting (Notice). In 

the caption the Notice incorrectly states the due date for written comments as Monday, July 22, 2024. 

The correct date is Wednesday, July 24, 2024. 
 

The caption is to hereby corrected to read as follows: 

 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE COMMENTS  

ON BIENNIAL CONSERVATION REPORTS  

(Due By Monday, July 24, 2024, at 5:00 p.m.)  

and  

NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING  

(Thursday, August 22, 2024, at 9 a.m.) 

 

 

JEFF KILLIP 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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